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PROJECT UPDATE: CONSTRUCTION & DESIGN
P R O J E C T  U P D A T E

The Main Street project has been tendered and construction is set to start in May. This is an exciting
milestone for the revitalization of Main Street as we transition out of the design phase and begin seeing
the project come to life. Servicing for the project area has also been finalized. Once the tender process
closes and the project has been awarded, the successful bidder will be introduced to the community
stakeholders and a detailed construction schedule will be released. Additionally, the successful bidder will
be required to communicate with all stakeholders in the project area to ensure that the project work will
have the lowest possible impact on access to business during construction.
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STREET FURNITURE
D E S I G N

One of the more visible features of the project will be the installation of the street level furniture, including
benches, waste bins, and bike racks. Here is a sneak peek at the street furniture that has been selected
based on your feedback from earlier this year:

TEXTURED STONE

WALNUT



TREE RELOCATION
I N F O R M A T I O N

You may have noticed that the trees at the west end of Main
Street have recently been moved. In preparation for project
construction, the trees have been relocated to a small green
space near the east end of the street in order to preserve them.
These particular trees were sponsored by businesses and
community members years ago and hold a special place in our
hearts. Throughout the project, you will also see the addition of
new trees being planted along both sides of Main Street for the
entire three blocks.

Jan 2020 - Feb 2020
Finalizing detailed Main Street

design criteria.
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2020

Mid-May 2020
Main Street tender closes. A

contractor is awarded with the
project.

WHAT'S NEXT? MAIN STREET PROJECT TIMELINE
I N F O R M A T I O N

 

March 2020 - April 2020
Main Street tender package

released for contractors to bid
on the project.

 

Late-May 2020
Construction begins. Phase 1

of the project is initiated.
 

June 2020
Phase 1 completed. Phase 2

begins.
 

July 2020
Phase 2 completed. Phase 3

begins.
 

Early Fall 2020
Final asphalt surfacing and

project completion.
 

August 2020
Phase 3 completed. Phase 4

begins.
 

What's next for the Main Street Revitalization project? See our estimated project timeline below. A final
project schedule will be provided once the contractor has been selected. For more information about the
construction phases of the project, please visit: https://www.coaldale.ca/main-street-revitalization.
 

We are here!



WALLY'S PIZZA
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Wally's Pizza & Family Restaurant is a Coaldale
family favourite, serving Coaldale & area for
almost 20 years. All food is freshly prepared for
you using only the freshest ingredients. At Wally's
Pizza, your satisfaction is guaranteed.
 
Open for delivery & take out from Monday -
Saturday, 11:00am - 8:30pm. Stay safe and stay
healthy!
 
Wally's Pizza & Family Restaurant
1904 20th Ave Coaldale, AB T1M 1M8
Phone: 403-345-2999 Web: http://wallyspizza.ca/

B U S I N E S S  S P O T L I G H T
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NEED TO GET THE WORD OUT ABOUT YOUR
BUSINESS? LET US HELP!
I N F O R M A T I O N

We know it’s a challenging time to run a business right
now. Many businesses have had to close or
substantially alter their operations. For most, money is
at a real premium right now, so we know it might be
difficult to find ways to let your customers know what’s
going on with your business. Recognizing that, the Town
has partnered with the Sunny South News to provide
advertising space for local businesses in the weekly
paper. If you want to participate in the program, get in
touch directly with the Sunny South News and they will
help you prepare an add to be featured in this space
free of charge. Alternatively, you can reach out to
Cameron Mills, Manager of Economic & Community
Development, at Cameron.mills@coaldale.ca. Cam
wants to hear from local businesses about the
challenges they are facing so that the Town can help
you however we are able.

Do you want to be featured here in the next
edition of The Main? 

Call 403-345-1339 to participate.


